
  

SAFETY IS UNION BUSINESS

Environmental and Occupational Health & Safety Unit

OHS alert!
Don’t Piggy 
Back loads 
The practice of cranes 
lifting loads using the 
Piggy Back or Christmas 
Tree method must stop.

WorkSafe prohibits the lifting 
of more than one load at a time, 
and all dogmen and crane 
operators need to abide by this.

November 2011

We understand that bosses 
may be pushing people into this 
practice – but if anything goes 
wrong while you are lifting two 
loads at once, you can expect no 
mercy from WorkSafe inspectors.

All dogmen and crane operators 
need to get the message: don’t 
piggy-back loads.

Authorised by Bill Oliver, Secretary, Tommy Watson and John Setka, Assistant Secretaries of the CFMEU Construction and General Division. www.cfmeuvic.com.au

For more information, speak to 
your OHS Rep or call the CFMEU 
Safety Unit on 9341 3444.
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